_ DATE: 06/26/2024 9:16 AM
ment of Natural Resources

MARY MERTZ, DIRECTOR

Eric Vendel, Chief

Division of Oil and Gas Resources Management
2045 Morse Rd, Building F

Columbus, Ohio 43229

Phone: (614) 265-6922; Fax: (614) 265-6910

MEMORANDUM
To: Caleb White, Business Advocate, CSI
From: Eric Vendel, Chief, Division of Oil and Gas Resources Management, Ohio
Department of Natural Resources g\;‘
Date: June 13, 2024
Subject: CSI Review — Spacing of Oil and Gas Wells (OAC 1501:9-1-04)

The Ohio Department of Natural Resources, Division of Oil and Gas Resources Management
(Division) is in receipt of CSI’s memorandum providing comments on the Division’s proposed
five-year rule review “no change” filing for the Spacing of Oil and Gas Wells rule (OAC 1501:9-
1-04). The Division appreciates the work of the entire CSI team for their thoughtful review of
the draft rule package and their assistance with the rulemaking process.

Consistent with CSI’s recommendations, the Division will proceed with formal submission of
the rule to JCARR.
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